
From: Pocta, Robert M. 
Sent: 8/14/2012 1:47:13 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: CofC 

Thank you. See you on Thursday, 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2012 1:28 PM 
To: Pocta, Robert M. 
Subject: RE: CofC 

Mark - I spoke with Marcel on Thursday about this meeting and he told me he would 
be out of the office this week. Not sure if he plans on sending anyone or not. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 
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